
School Board Meeting/Workshop:     October 11, 2010 
 
Subject:          Mass Dispensing Site Agreement – Wright County 

 
Presenter:              Scott Thielman 
  
 

 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
 Board Approval 

 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

The Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose School District has had an agreement in place with 
Wright County for the use of the district’s facilities should the need arise for the County 
to immunize or provide antibiotics to Wright County residents in the event of a terrorist 
attack or an infectious disease outbreak.  Last year, the Buffalo Community Middle 
School was used twice for dispensing the H1N1 vaccination.   

 
The agreement is signed by the Superintendent.  With the hiring of a new 
superintendent, the County is asking for a new contract to be signed. 
 

 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 

 Mass Dispensing Site Agreement 
 


